
Schultz, Adam 

6/15/2012 11:15:49 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: FIT Tariff 

Thanks Meredith.

Just to clarify - do you mean the IOUs are looking for 45 days after 
the Commission rules on adoption of the FiT PPA? Or 45 days after the 
Re-MAT decision of May 24?

Thanks!,
Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
Telephone: 415.703.2692
Adam.Schultz@cpuc.ca.gov | www.cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2012 10:28 PM 
To: Schultz, Adam 
Subject: FIT Tariff

Adam,

I confirmed that we would need at least 45 days from the ruling to 
submit the tariff.

Thanks,
Meredith
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